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From: Marla Brand 
To: Joseph P. Filippi 
Subject: Mandatory shots 
Date: Friday, August 20, 2021 7:10:33 AM 

Good morning, 
I understand you are considering making the Covid shot mandatory. 

Studies clearly show that Covid has an extremely high survival rate, particularly for the 
younger population. While the CDC and Fauci bounce around on best practices, the science 
remains clear. 

The Constitution and The Bill of Rights provide the only set of governing laws that are 
needed regarding personal rights vs. “man”dated “authorized” injections. Mind you they are 
not even FDA APPROVED!!!!! 

Further, I assure you that should any young adult have adverse effects or worse, loss of life 
due to forced experimental jabs, there will be grave consequences for each and every person 
involved. There are no statutes you would be able to hide behind. There would be no stopping 
grieving parents from relentless pursuit of justice. 

You are not GOD, do not pretend to be. This shot is NOT FDA approved and should NOT be 
mandated by anyone. There will be severe and unrelenting consequences should you choose to 
pursue forcing this on anyone. 

I strongly urge you to reject making this jab a requirement for anything. You are replaceable at 
your position and making the wrong decision will permanently haunt you. 

Thank you for taking the time to read this. 

Marla Brand 


